

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE

London Road Buckingham MK18 1AT Tel: 01280 812206

Fax: 01280 822525 Email: office@buckinghamschool.org Website: www.buckinghamschool.org

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes

06 May 2021

Dear Parent / Carer

In conjunction with the RED Clothing Company, we have organised for our Year 13 students to be able to order a commemorative Hoodie to celebrate their time here at The Buckingham School.

Hoodies are priced at £22 and if you would like to purchase one for your child, please email Mrs Dye at the address below with your child's size, colour choice and their name (first name and surname as they would like it to be printed on the Hoodie), or ask your child to speak directly to her. Payments are to be made via ParentMail by Friday 28th May.

You can view the colours and sizes available via this link: https://justhoodsbyawdis.com/products/JH001

Each hoodie will have the school logo on the front and a '21' on the back containing the names of each student:



Should you have any question regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Dye.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Pykett
Director of Sixth Form and Assistant Head
spykett@buckinghamschool.org

Mrs Dye Sixth Form Study Supervisor adye@buckinghamschool.org

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances. As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence office@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding.













